
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held from Tuesday 3 – 6 April, 2018.  You are able to 
book an interview online with your child’s class teacher.  The details are below.   

 

If you need assistance, please do not hesitate in coming into the Front Office where a staff 
member will be happy to assist you. 

 

DIRECTIONS TO BOOK A TIME ONLINE 

 

1. The website address is www.schoolinterviews.com.au  

2. The event code is 9jvm4 

OR 

3. Click on this link to go directly to the site. 
4. Booking online will conclude on Thursday 29 March at 2.00 p.m. 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=RYRk0Q

